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 Jonathan Marcus COMMEM

AIL

2014/6205/P 27/11/2014  20:47:25 The property has already been over-developed and we have suffered non-stop building work for some 

four years. 

There is already a roof terrace for this property at a lower level. The proposed additional roof terrace 

would create noise at the level of our bedroom which we believe is quite unacceptable. Recent 

applications for such roof terraces in the area have been declined and many of the historic terraces on 

other properties were built before the various restrictions came into place.
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